1000 WATTS FULL TIME

“Voice of the Mid-Columbia”
KODL BUILDING

P. O. BOX 741

THE DALLES, ORE. 97058

PHONE 503 -296-2300

Mar. 13, 1969
Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Bill,

I am happy to cenfirm your reception of test transmissions from
KODL from 12:31 AM to 1:09AM en February 24.

Your repert is very much appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Larry Shaw
Chief Engineer

LS/ct
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